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Notes from Dan and DeAnn 

A Problem at the Post Office! We’ve run into a major problem at our post 

office that may have affected your communication with us. The last week of the 

year the post office lost about five days of our mail  We didn’t receive any mail 

between the 24th and the 29th of December.  We’ve tried to fix this problem 

with the post office but have had no success finding our mail!  

How this might have affected you:  1) If you sent a donation in for our ministry 

during that week we most likely have not received it.  If you haven’t received a 

thank you note from us then we did not receive your gift. I’m so sorry about this. 

Please send me an email and hopefully we can figure this out.  

Dan.Gerard@cru.org.   

2) One of our favorite things is receiving your Christmas updates and photos.  If

you sent one out that would have arrived right after Christmas we probably

didn’t receive that either.  So sad!  You could send that in an email too!

—Thank you for your partnership.  We are beginning the year with much hope!!!

Dan.Gerard@cru.org Reaching college students with the life changing power of the Gospel! give.cru.org/0536610 

This years staff team...getting ready for the semes-

ter! 

Most of our Harvey Relief Team—Students from 7 different 

campuses came with us—a record for our movement. 
Every year God works in student’s lives at winter conference and this year was no different. Praise Him

for what He is doing!  Pray that these students would continue to grow! Here are some quotes from the students—  

—This was my first Destino Winter Conference and I’m so glad I went. The Lord worked in so many ways 

this weekend. Looking forward to taking back what I’ve learned from this conference and continuing to 

share the gospel and His love with others.  -Hannah 

—Got to serve a community in Dallas yesterday by playing games with kids and teaching them about Jesus. So thankful for 

the Lord confirming that missions is my future and I’m excited for what is to come in the near future! God is so faithful and 

always making me better  -Morgan   

—I want to help outreach more. My freshmen year I was really active inviting people left and right. Then I 

got busier. I feel like this is the year to go deeper because a bigger kingdom is a better kingdom. –Ivan 

—I’ve tried hard at A&M but I could do more, not to build the organization but to touch people’s hearts. With that comes a 

deeper understanding of God and what I need to develop in order to directly link them to Christ. –Brian 

Loved this photo of the day of 

outreach.  Our students worked with 

a local church and ministered to kids 

in their community. 


